To: Yaroslav Urzhumov

E-Mail: yurzhumov@intven.com
From: Behnam Ghaffari

Date: November 07, 2016

Subject: FCC File No. 0199-EX-CN-2016

Message:

The attached confidentiality request letter (Confidentiality Request) cannot be kept confidential, it would
have to remain viewable for general public inspection. Thus, if there are confidential material on this letter
please remove them and re-attach your letter and select Non-Confidential button.

In addition, any items or parameters on the application (Form 442) cannot be kept confidential. Therefore,
item 1.A(i) on your confidentially request letter cannot be considered. You may put your equipment (name
and model number) on a separate page and attach it to your application and include it on your
confidentiality request letter (item 1) to be kept confidential. Then, you may request to remove them from
the equipment page on your application.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of November 07, 2016 may result
in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section
1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply’ button. In order for your response to be processed

expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence"” hyperlink.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 34639



